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On 3 July 2025, the Department of Accountancy (AC) hosted a group of students
from the School of Economics and Management at Harbin Institute of Technology
(Shenzhen) for a campus visit at CityUHK. The delegation was led by Prof. Wang
Shixuan, Associate Dean, along with Prof. Wu Xuan and Prof. Jiang Yi. This visit
marked an important step in fostering academic collaboration between the
Department of Accountancy and one of China's leading universities.

During the visit, students had the
opportunity to engage with AC's
academic community. Prof. Yu Yangxin,
Director of Ph.D. Program (CB), and
Prof. Stephen Sun, Master of Arts in
International Accounting Program
Leader, conducted informative sessions
detailing the features and benefits of
CityUHK's Ph.D. and Master programmes
in Accountancy. These sessions were
followed by a lively Q&A session, where
students could ask questions and
interact directly with faculty members.
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Harbin Institute of Technology is renowned as one of China's top universities
and is a member of the prestigious Chinese 9 League. This educational
exchange not only strengthens ties between AC and HIT but also enhances
the influence of AC's post-graduate education in mainland China.



